GRANGE POST PRIMARY BOARD OF MANAGEMENT
AGREED REPORT
23rd Nov. 2016
· The Board of Management congratulate and thank the student council representatives on the professional presentation given to the Board at this evenings meeting.  The Board also wish to acknowledge and commend the initiative and collaboration shown by the Student Council in the approach and execution of their work in the school and wish them every success going forward.
· The Board welcome Mr O’Connor to the Board of Management.
· The Board congratulate Shaun Herrity (former student) and Mr O’Connor (Technology/ Engineering teacher) on their tremendous achievement in winning the National Technology Project Award for a second year running.
· The Board strongly commend the work of the Teaching and Learning committee on their work in setting up study skills workshops recently for students, teachers and parents.  
· The Board welcome the impending interviews to appoint an Assistant Principal Post and an Acting Assistant Principal Post to aid with the management of the school.
· The Board congratulate and commend the Grange Post Primary Maths Department on their work as recognised by the recent Inspection.
· The Board fully support the appointment of the Parents Council and wish them every success.
· The Board would like to thank SK for nominating Grange Post Primary to benefit for funding and project work as part of his role as Chairperson of the North Western Regional Assembly.
· The Board ratified a reviewed RSE Policy.
· The Board ratified a reviewed School Trips and Tours Policy.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The Board commends Grange Post Primary School on their work achieved to date in implementing the new Junior Certificate Programme effectively and will continue to support the school in this endeavour.
